
CLYDE ROAD, BERWICK – APRIL 2020

ENVIRONMENT 
FACT SHEET 

We are removing the dangerous and congested Clyde Road, Berwick level crossing by building  
a road underpass beneath the rail line. The level crossing will be gone for good in 2022.

The Clyde Road, Berwick Level 
Crossing Removal Project is committed 
to minimising and managing impacts 
to local wildlife and protecting  
the environment.

Our commitment
We will carefully consider sustainability 
and our impact on the environment 
during the design and construction  
of the project.

During construction, best practice 
environmental management measures 
will be put in place to ensure we 
comply with relevant legislation 
administered by the Environmental 
Protection Authority (EPA) Victoria  
and the Department of Environment, 
Land, Water and Planning.

Additionally, the project will be 
assessed using the Infrastructure 
Sustainability Council of Australia’s 
rating tool, which independently 
reviews and scores infrastructure 
projects in categories such as  
energy, resource and innovation.
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FLORA AND FAUNA
What we will be planting
We will be planting native 
vegetation around the 
perimeter of the road 
underpass and the shared 
pedestrian and cyclist paths 
where possible. 

Native vegetation is best suited to  
the local environment and provides 
shade and habitat for native fauna. 

What we'll be doing to reduce our impacts
We're committed to reducing 
emissions, saving water and 
using recycled and sustainable 
materials. We have a team 
dedicated to managing  
our environmental and  
sustainable practices.

We have surveyed all vegetation in 
the project area. This means we 
can ensure that we avoid removing 
vegetation that has significant 
environmental and cultural 
importance.

We will also obtain offsets for any 
native vegetation removal that is 
required. Some small trees will need  
to be removed as part of the project. 

The two Rusty Gum Myrtle  
trees, located along Reserve 
Street, will be protected.

Artist impression only. Subject to change.

Follow us on social media  
@levelcrossings

CONTACT US
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au
1800 105 105
�Level Crossing Removal Project 
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

	 Translation service – For languages other  
than English, please call 9280 0780.

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au M
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